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NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF PETITION
REGARDING THE HURON RIVER GREEN INFRASTRUCTURE DRAINAGE
DISTRICT

TO: MS.JACQUELINE BEAUDRY, CLERK, CITY OF ANN ARBOR

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a written petition has been filed with me, Evan
N. Pratt, Water Resources Commissioner of the County of Washtenaw, State of Michigan,
praying for locating and establishing the Huron River Green Infrastructure Drainage
District’s “HRGIDD NPS-Tree Planting 5504.08 Drain Project,” which said petition was
signed by the City of Ann Arbor in accordance with a resolution adopted by the City of Ann

Arbor; that the improvements of said County Drain may affect drainage in the areas of the
public corporations herein referred to.

This notice is issued pursuant to the provisions of Section 463, Chapter 20 of Act
No. 40 of the Public Acts of 1956, as amended.
Evan Pratt

Washtenaw County Water Resources Commissioner

Given under my hand this 11" day of March, 2019.
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